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Media Invite: “Does the University of Cape Town support Free 

Education?” 

  
Wednesday, 1 November 2017 | 15:00 | Jammie Plaza, UCT Upper Campus 

  
The University of Cape Town will stage a University Assembly to discuss, among others, 

free higher education and fee increments for 2018. 
  
The assembly will discuss various models and positions on free education in South Africa. 
The programme will include a presentation on the work done by UCT’s Free Education 
Planning Group. Views will be solicited on the topic: “Does the University of Cape Town 
support Free Education?”. 
  
Please read the communication by the Vice-Chancellor, Dr Max Price, for further details. 
  
The assembly is open to all members of the media and will be livestreamed on the UCT 
homepage. 
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